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HARP’s team of archaeologists – Ian Hill, Michelle 
Gamble, Kieran Manchip, and Samira Hill. Two 
talks on the results of the excavation works were 
organised and hosted by Colin Gilmour (Jedburgh 
CARS) and the Scottish Historic Buildings Trust. 
The findings were also included in an Edinburgh, 
Lothian and Borders Archaeology Conference talk 
in 2021. Thanks also go to Will Murray of the 
Scottish Conservation Studio, for conservation of 
the metal finds and general advice and guidance for 
metal artefacts. 
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